
Département d'études françaises 
Western University 

Cours: Fre 2907A – Automne 2020 
 

Prof. Henri Boyi !
Heures de bureau:                 Through email and Zoom meetings.  
     Contact me to schedule an appointment if  
     needed. 
Courriel:                                 hboyi@uwo.ca!
 



Total:   100% 
 

1. Rédactions (20%) 
Les étudiants écriront 4 rédactions d’environ 400 mots, qui seront soumises sur OWL. Elles 
devront faire preuve d’une certaine sophistication dans l’expression et d’une bonne compréhension 
du sujet traité. L’évaluation portera sur le fond et la forme : Développement du sujet, enchaînement 
des idées, bon usage d



Leçon 2: Expliciter un jugement - Justifier une décision. 
 

21 - 25 sept.   Unite 1:  pp. 20 - 29 
Leçon 3: Écrire pour expliquer un malentendu - Prendre 
en compte des observations, apporter des précisions, 
rectifier des erreurs.  

- L'écrit informatif 
   

Pp. 21 – 23 
 
Remise du devoir #1 

28 sept. – 02 
oct.  

Unite 2: pp. 30 - 41 
Leçon 4: Décrire une sensation, une impression, un 
sentiment.  
Leçon 5: Décrire une émotion violente. 
 

Pp. 31 – 33  
Pp. 37 – 39 
 

05. – 09 oct. 
 

Unite 2: pp. 42 - 51  
Leçon 6:  Décrire des sentiments, des sensations.  

- L'écrit descriptif  
 

Pp. 43 – 45 
Remise du devoir #2 
Test #1 

12 oct.  Thanksgiving!  
13 - 16 oct. Film / Documentaire 

  
 

  

    



BONNE CHANCE AUX EXAMENS ET HEUREUSE ANNÉE





 
Academic Consideration for Student Absence 
Students will have up to two (2) opportunities during the regular academic year to use 
an on-line portal to self-report an absence during the term, provided the following 
conditions are met: the absence is no more than 48 hours in duration, and the 
assessment for which consideration is being sought is worth 30% or less of the 
student’s final grade. Students are expected to contact their instructors within 24 hours 
of the end of the period of the self-reported absence, unless noted on the syllabus. 
Students are not able to use the self-reporting option in the following circumstances: 

• for exams scheduled by the Office of the Registrar (e.g., December and April 
exams) 

• absence of a duration greater than 48 hours,  
• assessments worth more than 30% of the student’s final grade,  
• if a student has already used the self-reporting portal twice during the academic 

year  
If the conditions for a Self-Reported Absence are !"# met, students will need to provide 
a Student Medical Certificate if the absence is medical, or provide appropriate 
documentation if there are compassionate grounds for the absence in question. 
Students are encouraged to contact their Faculty academic counselling office to obtain 
more information about the relevant documentation. 
 
Students should also note that individual instructors are not permitted to receive 
documentation directly from a student, whether in support of an application for 
consideration on medical grounds, or for other reasons. All documentation required 
for absences that are not covered by the Self-Reported Absence Policy must be 
submitted to the Academic Counselling office of a student's Home Faculty. 
 
For Western University policy on Consideration for Student Absence, see  
Policy on Academic Consideration for Student Absences - Undergraduate Students in 
First Entry Programs 
and for the Student Medical Certificate (SMC), see: 
http://www.uwo.ca/univsec/pdf/academic_policies/appeals/medicalform.pdf. 
 
Religious Accommodation 
Students should consult the University's list of recognized religious holidays, and should 
give reasonable notice in writing, prior to the holiday, to the Instructor and an Academic 
Counsellor if their course requirements will be affected by a religious observance. 
Additional information is given in the  Western Multicultural Calendar. 
 
Support services 

Students who are in emotional/mental distress should refer to Mental 



Health@Western http://www.health.uwo.ca/mental_health  for a complete list of 
options about how to obtain help. 

 
Statement on Plagiarism, Cheating and other Scholastic Offences 

Scholastic offences are taken seriously and students are directed to read the 
appropriate policy, specifically, the definition of what constitutes a Scholastic 
Offence in the Academic Handbook available on the Academic Calendar website, 
here:  http://www.westerncalendar.uwo.ca/2014/pg113.html  

 
 
Important Academic Information for Students Taking Courses in the Department 
of French Studies 

http://www.uwo.ca/french/undergraduate/counselling/academic_information/index
.html 

 
 


